From: Maloney, James P. [mailto:James.Maloney@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:32 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: Request to attend conference on City time

Steve, the Conference was very informative and well attended by Public and Union CIO's and executive Directors.  I brought back several ideas and presented them to our Pension Board, which also consists of the City of Chicago CFO and City Treasurer.  Institutional Investor covered the Conference fee and the Pension Fund covered air and hotel.  No gifts or honoraria were offered or accepted.

Thank you,

Jim M

